Board Report

Jim Seward, Technology Director
March 2024

KySTE Conference

March is the month of this conference. KySTE is expecting over 2,000 educators from across the state. Bellevue will be represented by myself and Skyler Benitez, as well! Skyler has been selected to be a STLP Engineer/Ambassador for the 23-24 school year.

Technology Plans

It is that time again to start our tech planning. I am working with Mrs. Middleton and building leadership to create our next plan!

Staffing

I am submitting approval for one student to work with the Tech Team this summer. I am working hard to work with our talented students and help grow their passion for technology.